EC392 - Changes to the European Executive Committee

1st December 2009

At the European Annual General Meeting held in Linz, Austria over the weekend 28 & 29 November, a new Chairman and Vice Chairman for the European region of the International Laser Class were elected.

The new Chairman is Calle Lindfors from Finland.
The new Vice Chairman is Laszlo Matyas from Hungary.

The contact details of the European Executive committee can be found at:
http://www.laserinternational.org/europe/executivecommittee

The new Chairman, Calle Lindfors, will write to all European Districts in the next two weeks introducing himself.

The meeting thanked both Jean-Luc Michon from France and Ahmet Ediboglu from Turkey for their dedicated service to the European region. Jean-Luc who volunteered a great deal of time to the European region was first elected to the European executive committee in 1993 as Vice Chairman later becoming Chairman in 2004. Ahmet served as the Vice Chairman since 2004.
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